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Republic of the Philippines ;; :
Bepartment of Chucation

REGION 1V-A CALABARZON

25 June 2025

Regional Memorandum
No.466 s.2025

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE 2026 - 2027
HUBERT H. HUMPHREY FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM
(DIRECT APPLICATION)

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. The Fulbright Commission in the Philippines announces its Call for
Applications for the Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship Program for A.Y.
2026 - 2027.

2. This fellowship program offers scholarship opportunities for Filipinos to have
ten months of non-degree academic study and related professional
experiences in the United States. The fellowship includes round-trip
international airfare, monthly maintenance allowance, tuition, book /
supplies allowance, health and accident insurance, and excess baggage
allowance.

3. Interested applicants must meet the eligibility requirements stated in the
attached program brochure or at Fulbright Philippines website which may be
accessed at: https://www.fulbright.org.ph/index.php/humphrey-
fellowship-program.

4. Applications with complete documentary requirements shall be submitted
online through the link: https://applyv.iie.org/huberthhumphrey, on or
before 8 August 2025.

3. For further information or inquiries, please contact MS. JOANNE FAJARDO,
Program  Officer of Fulbright Philippines, through email at
ifajardo@fulbright.org.ph.

6. Immediate dissemination of the Memorandum is hereby enjoined.
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June 10, 2025

Mr. Alberto Escobarte
Regional Director
Department of Education
Cainta, Rizal

Dear Mr. Escobarte:

The Philippine-American Educational Foundation, also known as the Fulbright Commission in the
Philippines, is the bi-national commission which administers the Fulbright Program, an academic exchange
program which awards scholarship grants for Filipinos to the United States. The Fulbright Program aims to
strengthen the relationship and increase mutual understanding between the people of the United States and
the Philippines by awarding graduate study, lecturing, research grants, and research fellowships.

We are pleased to inform you that the Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship Program for the academic year
2026-2027 is now open for applications.

The Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship Program provides ten months of non-degree academic study and
related professional experiences in the United States. The fellowship includes tuition and fees, monthly
maintenance allowance, books and supplies allowance, health and accident insurance, roundtrip
international airfare, and excess baggage allowance.

Applications for the 2026-2027 Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship Program are strictly online and will
be open until August 8, 2025. All interested applicants must complete the online application at
https://apply.iie.org/huberthhumphrey or visit www.fulbright.org.ph to apply and learn more about the
grant.

We would like to request your kind assistance in disseminating this call for applicants to your staff. For any
inquiries on the 2026-2027 Hubert H. Humphrey Fellowship Program, please get in touch with Ms.
Joanne Fajardo, Program Officer, via email at jfajardot@fulbright.org.ph.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

Julio S. Amador III
Executive Director

Philippine-American Educational Foundation

20" Floor Greenfield Tower : st
Fulbright Philippines
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